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Dasho Dzongdas/Dasho Thrompons
Dzongkhags/Thromdes

Subject: Update on Cyclone Amphan

Dasho(s)

The Department of Disaster Management would like to update that the extremely severe
cyclonic storm (Amphan) is likely to make a landfall in West Bengal at 2 PM -6 PM on 20
May. Some parts of the country especially in the Southern and Eastern Bhutan is likely to
experience moderate to heavy rain following the landfall of the cyclone. Thunderstorm

accompanied with gusty wind is expected across some parts of the country from 20- 21
May 2020.

Therefore, the department would like to request Dasho to kindly advise the general public
to avoid going to river banks, streams and refrain from unnecessary travels.

Thanking you

Copy to;
1. Hon’ble Lyonpo, MoHCA for kind information
2. Hon’ble Secretary, MoHCA for kind information

Fax: +975-2-334944, Director: 327098, Risk Prevention and Reduction Division: 321004, Preparedness
and Response Division: 327319, Rehabilitation and Reconstruction Division: 321792,
DM Information Unit: 326910



